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MSC EVALUATION OF THE 

The North Buru and Maluku Associations, 
Indonesian Handline Yellowfin Tuna Fishery   

ANNOUNCEMENT OF SECOND PUBLIC CERTIFICATION DRAFT REPORT 

The Marine Stewardship Council (MSC) process for independently evaluating the fishery above has re-

started the PCDR stage of the assessment.  

In this second 30-day stage, the possibility for stakeholder comments and objections are open to being 

submitted to the Certification Accreditation Body (SCS). 

Stakeholders are encouraged to use the objection forms to be taken into consideration for the Public 

Certification Report and the Certification Decision. 

The consultation period ends in 30 days from the announcement publication date on March 27th 2020 at 

1700 UTC.  
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